Dear Mr Martin

I wish to withdraw my previous objection to this application, sent through the Camden website today. I now see that the Design and Access Statement refers to Chester Balmore as a residential development..

However, I wish to object on the following grounds:

i) there seems to be no analysis of predicted noise pollution inside the building;

ii) there does not appear to be any consideration of the impact on building performance, which is of particular importance as it is a Passivhaus building.

with thanks

Jon Roberts

